
 

International Workshop Celebrating 30 Years’ Anniversary 
Since the Discovery of SWCNTs Announcement 

International Workshop Celebrating 30 Years’ Anniversary Since the Discovery of 

SWCNTs (SWCNT30) will be held in Shanxi University, Taiyuan, Shanxi from 

October 26 to 28, 2023. 

It has been 30 years since Mr Iijima discovered single-walled carbon nanotubes 

(SWCNTS) in 1993. Their unique structure endows them with astounding chemical, 

physical, and mechanical properties, igniting significant interest and high expectations 

for various applications. Following Iijima's groundbreaking discovery, CNTs 

immediately captivated the scientific community, as evidenced by the substantial 

increase in annual publications during the first decades of the 21st century. 

To commemorate this milestone, an international workshop is being organized to 

celebrate the 30th anniversary of the discovery of SWCNTs. We cordially invite you to 

join us at the Boya Lecture Hall of Shanxi University in Taiyuan, Shanxi, from October 

26th to 28th. We welcome your participation and the opportunity to exchange ideas 

within the fascinating world of carbon materials! 

Please find more information in the official website：http://swcnt30.cn/  

Honorary Chairman: Prof. Sumio Iijima 

Honorary Chairman: Prof. Shoushan Fan 

Chairwoman: Prof. Yan Li 

Host:  Peking University 

Institute of Carbon-based Thin Film Electronics, Peking University, Shanxi 

Co-organizer: Shanxi University 

 

Tel: +86-13546336125 / +86-17009014567 

Email: SWCNT30@pku.edu.cn / swcnt30@163.com 


